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On November 29, 2012 International Chamber of Commerce (ICC Georgia) organized a
closed-door meeting with the members, where was discussed the current stage of business
environment. The meeting was also attended by International Investors Association. The
meeting was opened by the chairman of the Chamber Fady Asly and spoke about the
cooperation ways towards the government. He also informed the members about the
establishment of Advisory Council. The businessmen expressed their views about the ongoing
political issues and were able to discuss the problems that impede the business and the
improvement of investment environment in the country. The discussion was also focused on the
most important issues: real estate, construction, legislative changes, especially labor code and
competition law. Fady Asly will meet with Irakli Kovzanadze, with whom he discuss the
problematic issues related to the business.
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